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Dear Click or tap here to enter text.,
[bookmark: _GoBack]I urge you to immediately airlift our loyal Afghani SIV holders and their families out of Afghanistan to a safe zone while completing the vetting process in light of the U.S. military withdrawal. We are Americans and we protect and save those who fought alongside us. We owe these Afghans a debt of honor; as our armed forces withdraw from Afghanistan, we must honor that debt. 
With the tremendous backlog of Special Immigrant Visa (SIV) applications, we can no longer depend upon the usual in-country administrative practices.  Acting in such roles as interpreters, cultural advisors, engineers, and embassy staff, these individuals have provided critical support for our military, diplomatic and development efforts in Afghanistan.  In the process, they have saved the lives of countless Americans.  Not only are their lives now at risk as Taliban threats increase, failing to keep this commitment will also risk the trust of others we need to work with in the future.
I urge you to consider the urgent pleas from veteran groups, community-based organizations, refugee resettlement agencies, human rights organizations, and others, as well as bipartisan appeals from both the House and Senate, to move quickly to resolve this issue.  In today's partisan climate, this is one of those rare issues upon which all agree – we need to live up to our belief that no one should be left behind.  Every day that passes makes the task of processing and evacuating these allies more difficult, so please devote the necessary resources and take immediate action to protect their lives.

Sincerely,
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